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November 10, 2020  
 
Dear ECLC Families, 

Thank you all for your ongoing support and efforts to ensure students and staff 
continue to be safe and healthy as we move into the winter months!  With almost 8 
weeks in, we are very pleased with what is happening as we ALL navigate school 
under these very different conditions.  Students are absolutely thriving under the 
careful planning and care of our staff while also ensuring safety for all!   

With the holidays ahead of us, we thought this would be the perfect time to revisit 
some of the key aspects that will be critical in continuing to keep us all safe and 
healthy during the winter months.   

★ Keep your​ ​Parent Portal​ ​contact information up to date.  

★ Engage in Safe Practices for ​Return to In-Person Learning   

★ Complete your​ ​Daily Health Screening​ before leaving home each day.  

★ Keep children home when they are sick.​ ​If your child​ ​has any symptoms 
associated with the coronavirus​, make sure they stay home and get tested if 
necessary.   

★ If your student has symptoms, anyone at home has symptoms, or your child 
was exposed in the last 14 days you must  

★ Notify ECLC at (949) 936-5857 

★ Keep your student home  

★ Follow protocol for quarantining  

★ NOTE: Student must be fever free without using fever-reducing 
medication for 24 hours 

★ Wear ​face coverings​ at all times at all times while on campus.  

★ Stay Informed ​For ongoing updates and information, visit the District’s ​COVID-19 
resource page​.   
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1j538YxC6wyAkUZ4LexG7BFENNkZDsUgL/view?usp=sharing
https://occovid19.ochealthinfo.com/sites/virus/files/2020-07/COVID_Symptoms_-_Children_-_ENGLISH_2020-07-24.pdf
https://occovid19.ochealthinfo.com/sites/virus/files/2020-07/COVID_Symptoms_-_Children_-_ENGLISH_2020-07-24.pdf
https://occovid19.ochealthinfo.com/sites/virus/files/2020-07/COVID_Symptoms_-_Children_-_ENGLISH_2020-07-24.pdf
https://iusd.org/covid-19-resource-page
https://iusd.org/covid-19-resource-page
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We’re all in this together and we​ ​appreciate ​your partnership and support. 

Take care, stay safe, and be healthy, 
 
Sincerely,  
Robin 
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